
From:   Dean Busch   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   December 16, 2014

Subject:   FCC File# 0872-EX-PL-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

December 11, 2014

Office of Engineering &amp; Technology
Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Rd
Columbia MD 21046-1609

Re: Correspondence Reference Number: 26159
File # 0872-EX-PL-2014   

Dear Ms. Nguyen:   

The purpose of this project is to test and verify the radio specifications for the new product that we are
bringing to market. These tests are meant to provide realistic data for conditions to which the radios are
normally exposed. These tests will help us to design in features that will reduce interference, improve
data rates and improve longevity of the equipment in abnormal conditions.     

The Name and telephone numbers of person who will terminate the system if interference occurs are:
Dean Busch &ndash; 720-308-5433
Yan Zhang &ndash; 425-829-8767
Steve McMeekin &ndash; 720-315-4862
Jeff Battin &ndash; 303-381-9211

Best regards,

Dean Busch


